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MEMORANDUM








TO:		Area Agency on Aging Executive Directors – PSA 2 and 3


Notice #: 092710-1-I-PE


		


FROM:	Charles T. Corley, Interim Secretary





DATE:		September 24, 2010





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction: Farmers’ Market Consumer Survey


_________________________________________________________________








The purpose of this memo is to inform you that the Department of Elder Affairs’ Planning and Evaluation Unit will soon be conducting a survey of consumers who participated in the 2010 Florida Farmers’ Market Nutrition Program. The purpose of the survey is to assess consumer satisfaction with the services they received.





The goal is to complete about 250 surveys in PSAs 2 and 3. Calls will be made from a list of 1,000 names drawn at random from the Farmers’ Market participant database.  Letters will be sent to all 1,000 potential respondents. The telephone survey will begin September 27, 2010.





A copy of the letter we will be sending to consumers and a copy of the survey questions are attached for your reference. If you have questions now or as the survey progresses, you may contact Dr. Darlene Heinrich at 850-414-2111 (heinrichd@elderaffairs.org) or Mr. Brandon Cunningham at 850-414-2128 or (cunninghamb@elderaffairs.org). You may leave a message if either is unavailable and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.  
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